From: "Robert Alexander" Alex63@aol.com
Date: October 13, 2015 at 10:36:20 AM CDT
Subject: Thank You!
Jeff
Thank you very much for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight Challenge Coin and Pin.  It was my honor and privilege to support this mission and look forward to next year (I’ll have the coin with me <vbg>)
I saw the picture of the return at 0232 this morning(http://wsau.com/news/articles/2015/oct/13/95-veterans-return-home-from-last-never-forgotten-honor-flight-for-the-year/). The Never Forgotten Honor Flight Team and the community are doing a super job!
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